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Hello!
As I understand it, the city is proposing a continental crosswalk on Baldwin at East Mifflin.  East Mifflin is a bike
boulevard and as many of our neighborhood children (including my 2 kids) bike this route independently during
morning and afternoon traffic congestion.  Vehicles traveling across the isthmus or turning off of East Washington
are often completely unaware that they are crossing a bike boulevard. I would like to see a crossing similar to that at
E. Mifflin and Blair, or at minimum a flashing alert light, or even just a stop sign. 
Thank You!
Kathy Nissley
109 N. Few St.
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